
* 9
PROLOGIS

September 5, 2018

The Honorable Jose Huizar
Chair, Los Angeles City Council Planning and Land Use Management Committee (PLUM)
Los Angeles City Hall
200 North Spring Street, Room 465
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Case # CPC-2017-1014-CU-ZAA-SPR

Dear Councilmember Huizar:

I am writing to provide an update to the previously granted extension for the above referenced case. We 
continue to work closely with the appellant regarding our project. While we have not resolved all issues 
we are optimitic that we will be able to do so amicably in the near future. However, in order to do so we 
respectfully request that the current last day for Council action, October 16, 2018, be extended 60 days 
pursuant to LAMC Section 11.5.12.

Additionally we request that the project be removed from the Planning and Land Use Management 
(PLUM) Committee hearing currently scheduled for September 25, 2018 and be postponed accordingly.

Thank you for your consideration on this item.

Vefy truly yours,

\

Scott Mulkay 
Vice President - Regional Development Manager

Los Angeles City Councilmember Joe Buscaino
Oliver Netburn - City of Los Angeles Planner
Damon Austin - Prologis
John Ramirez - Rutan & Tucker
Gideon Kracov - Law Office of Gideon Kracov
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